
LITTLE LAMBS FOUNDATION FOR KIDS
AUGUST NEWSLETTER

DIAPER AWARENESS
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DID YOU KNOW?
21.5% of the families we serve
include students working hard to
improve their future from
parenting teens to college moms
juggling diapers and finals.
With your support, Little Lambs
helps students:

Stay in school through our
Teen Parent Program (see
below)
Access diapers, wipes, and
hygiene items
Get the school supplies they
need to start strong

TEEN PARENT  PROGRAM
The Little Lambs Teen Parent and
Healthy Baby Diaper Assistance
program provides monthly diaper
assistance to all teen parents in
school. 
Our goal is to help teen parents stay
in school and one day graduate. 
This program supports young
parents with more than essentials, it
gives them hope and practical tools
to break out of crisis and create a
stable life!

Help us to reach our goal
by donating to our
Venmo:
@littlelambsofutah
 
Thanks for your support!

Diapers are a basic need of all babies,
essential to their health and well being.
Keeping infants and toddlers clean, dry, and
healthy helps build the strong foundation all
children require to reach their full potential.
However, 1 in 2 U.S. families with young
children struggles to afford clean diapers for
their baby



We’re building a new 16,000 sq. ft. Diaper
Bank & Community Resource Center in
Logan, Utah to serve more families. This
facility will provide diapers, wipes, comfort
kits, and vital resources to children across
Utah, helping them stay healthy, happy, and
dry. Together, we can create a place where
help is always near.

We Turned 11 This Month! 

This August marks 11 amazing years of serving families across Utah! What started
as a small effort has grown into a statewide foundation providing diapers, hygiene
items, comfort kits, and hope to tens of thousands of children.

PROJECT LITTLE LAMBS:
Little Lambs began in Ted and Stephanie’s basement and grew into our current
building in Logan. Now, with demand higher than ever, we’re building a new,
expanded facility that will be 16,000 sq ft which will triple our space and allow us to
serve even more families across Utah. This new building is a vital step forward in
meeting the growing needs of the communities we serve. Your support helps build
a space where no family is turned away.

We’re so grateful to our sponsors, volunteers, and community partners for making
this possible. Your generosity, time, and belief in our mission have helped us grow

from a small basement project to a statewide resource for families in need.
Thank you for being part of this journey and for helping us keep Utah’s littlest ones
healthy, happy, and dry. Your continued support brings hope, dignity, and relief to

thousands of children and caregivers across the state.



Follow us on TikTok:
@littlelambsofutah

Photos from the
month!

Over this past month, our fellows
have been working on starting a
TikTok page for Little Lambs. We’re
having a blast connecting with our
community in new ways!
Our videos share:

Behind-the-scenes moments at
our warehouse and office
Fun events like our Pioneer Day
Parade
Our needs at the moment

In just a short time, our page has:
Reached hundreds of local
families
Increased awareness of diaper
need in Utah
Got Honest Diaper Company to
comment on our page!



Faces of
 Little Lambs! Monthly Spotlight!

USU FOOTBALL TEAMSAMUEL  ROBERTS

Samuel Roberts is our newest board
member and brings his expertise as a
Commercial Relationship Manager at
Alta bank to the Little Lambs Board of
Directors, using his skills in relationship
building and community connections
to help strengthen our programs and
expand our impact. Passionate about
our mission, Sam is dedicated to
ensuring every baby we serve has the
chance to grow up healthy, happy, and
supported. He believes in creating
opportunities for families to thrive so
they can one day give back to others.
Outside of Little Lambs, Sam enjoys
family time outdoors, community
service, and exploring history.

We’re thrilled to spotlight the Utah
State University Football Team for
their incredible volunteer work this
summer! Every Wednesday, these
student-athletes showed up ready to
help by packaging diapers, sorting
donations, and keeping inventory
running smoothly during one of our
busiest times.
Their commitment, teamwork, and
energy helped us serve hundreds of
families each week, and they
approached every task from lifting
boxes to assembling diaper bundles
with heart. 
We’re so grateful for their support on
and off the field. Thank you, Aggies, for
being champions for Utah families!


